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PLAT MAP EXCERPT USED BY PERMISSION OF ROCKFORD MAP PUBLISHERS

To:  Representative Edward Brooks, Chair, and Members,
Assembly Committee on Urban and Local Affairs

Date: June 16, 2015
Re:  Support Assembly Bill 199 to Enhance Public Information

The Dane County Towns Association supports AB 199 because it will improve public
notice of town business. Under the bill, towns could place notices on the internet, and post the
notice in one place rather than three places.

Internet notices have the capacity to reach far more people than the traditional public
posting in three places. The bill will result in better information to the public. The change
reflects the reality that internet communication is supplanting print communication. We believe
that the proposal responds to current technology and information practices.

This memo was drafted by DCTA staff and reviewed by DCTA Board members.
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